
China’s comments on the 2
nd

 draft S-23WG2 Minutes 

(by e-mail of 18 November 2010) 

 

We carefully studied the 2nd Draft. Unfortunately, our comments previously offered 

had been totally ignored, except some minor editorial amendments.  

 All the outcomes and actions are the same as the 1st Draft.  Hence we really do not know what is the 

use to respond again.  

 

We have sent an email to the Chairman dated 23 July, with comments to S- 

23 WG letter 03/2010, and sent email to you dated 12 August, with comments to the 1st Draft.  We 

stand firm on our position and the comments in these emails are still valid.  

 

Additional, we would like to respond to Japan's comment.  English is not official language in China and 

Vietnam and official agreement is naturally signed in Chinese and Vietnamese.   

 

 

Xu Binsheng & NG Kwok-chu  

Delegates of China in the S-23 Working Group 

 


